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What parents say- Questionnaire March 2013 

 Knowing the children really well and greeting them by name each morning feels really nice 
 Breakfast and After school facility is fantastic 

 Behaviour and politeness are promoted well 
 Music is fantastic 

 Involvement in external activities is really good for a small school 

 There is a wonderful range of clubs 
 Great school trips 

 Internet safety awareness- excellent 
 The children love the holiday creative homework- and so do we! 

 My child likes school-  97% agree 
 My child is making good progress at school - 94% agree 

 

          
Ocelots Class special assembly                             Writing competition prize winners 

 
Recent Achievements 

 Angley Maths challenge inter-school competition- Winners- July 2012 
 33% of children in year 6 passed the Kent test (11+)- October 2012 

 Children are reaching Level 6 attainment in English and Maths (equivalent to GCSE D) 
 Winners of Quiz Club general knowledge competition- February 2013 

 Winners of Basketball festival- January 2013 

 Promotion of languages- Day visit of French penpals – March 2013 
 Outward bound residential trip- March 2013 included climbing, abseiling, tunneling 

 Ofsted 2010- John Mayne is a Good school 
 Canterbury Diocese- January 2011 John Mayne is a Good school with Outstanding features. 

 
 



                          
Quiz Club winners                             Kurling team 

 

Community involvement 
 School contributions for the Flower festival- May 2012 
 Hosted Diamond Jubilee tea party- June 2012 

 Church Fete art competition- July 2012 

 Extensive use of millennium field and wildlife area adjacent to the school –Summer 2012 
 Squash Club- after school coaching for a group of 10 children- Autumn 2012 

 Harvest service- distribution of gifts- October 2012 
 Jollies- sewing project- October 2012 

 Biddenden Blaze- stall holders for mulled wine- November 2012 

 Village carol singing- December 2012 
 Tenterden Lions Choir competition- second place- March 2013 

 Rotary Club- Writing competition- First and third place- December 2012 
 Village carol service- our choir sang - December 2012 

 School buildings used by Homemakers, PCC, Sunday School and Church Youth Club 

 Hosts of Children’s Centre outreach sessions for pre-school children- April 2013 
 Links with Ebenezer Chapel- RE curriculum visits + bible donations 

 PTA is very active- Summer Fete, Quiz night, Pamper evening, Jumble Sale, Film nights etc 
 Fund raising for Red Nose Day, Jeans for Genes, Tenterden Day Centre, Church Lent Appeal 

 

                       
Christmas Concert                                                      London trip- Downing Street 

 
Contact us: 
Mrs Melanie Williams (Headteacher) 

John Mayne Church of England Primary School, High Street, Biddenden. 
01580 291424 
e-mail: headteacher@john-mayne.kent.sch.uk 


